
Welcome	new	and	returning	music	parents	to	the	Monterey	Music	Parents	Association	(MMPA)!	
We	have	an	important	voice	in	our	children’s	musical	education.	We	support	and	collaborate	with	
Monterey’s	music	teacher,	Ms.	Michelle	Dyler,	to	make	this	program	the	best	that	it	can	be.		

The	MMPA	spearheads	various	fundraisers	throughout	the	year,	raising	money	to	purchase	sheet	
music,	instruments,	and	other	equipment	for	the	music	program.	Our	efforts	also	make	it	possible	
for	our	kids	to	travel,	defraying	costs,	while	giving	them	unique	performance	opportunities	and	
the	chance	to	develop	their	musical	potential.		

This	year,	our	annual	Music	trip	has,	unfortunately,	been	cancelled.	Nevertheless,	music	families	
will	be	able	to	put	their	fundraising	dollars	towards	defraying	the	cost	of	 instrument	rentals	or	
private	music	lessons.	Don’t	forget	to	save	your	receipts!

	
SAVE	THE	DATE	for	our	first	virtual	meeting	of	the	year! 

When:	Monday,	October	26th,	2020,	at	7:30-8:30pm	

Where:	Via	Zoom	(Meeting	link	TBC)	

Band,	Strings	and	Choir	parents	are	all	invited	to	attend. 

At	this	meeting,	parents	will	have	the	opportunity	to:	

• Meet	your	child’s	music	teacher,	Ms.	Dyler	
• Hear	about	this	year’s	exciting	music	program	plans		
• Learn	how	to	offset	your	child’s	music	costs	(rentals,	lessons,	music	equipment)	
• Connect	with	other	like-minded	music	parents		
• Become	part	of	the	school	community	with	minimal	commitment	(seriously!)		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

MMPA	Meetings	this	year	

October	26,	2020	
November	30,	2020	
December	14,	2020	
January	25,	2021	
February	22,	2021	
April	26,	2021	
May	31,	2021	

June	21,	2021	(AGM)	
	

Mark	your	calendars!	

WANTED!	

We’re	looking	for	parents	to	fill	the	following	
MMPA	positions!	

SECRETARY	

FUNDRAISING	COORDINATOR	

Make	the	role	your	own	to	suit	your	schedule.	
For	more	information,	contact	Audrey	Wang,	

audreywang74@gmail.com	

	

	

	


